
 
 

Summer 2020 at Grove 
 
The management at Grove have considered the most recent scientific analysis and 
government guidance specifically relating to outdoor play spaces, (which is now 
available on the website), and have concluded that Grove Adventure Playground can 
open for restricted and supervised play between 27th July and 27th August 2020.  
 
Every child will need to re-register for this summer. Please note that existing 
registrations will not be accepted. Numbers will be very limited, so please 
register your child as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. 
 
Certain measures, including extra cleaning, PPE and safety systems will be put in 
place to help protect the health and safety of the children, staff, parents and visitors 
to the playground, however there will still be an additional risk associated with the 
Coronavirus that each parent will need to consider, for their children, themselves and 
their extended families. 
 
Every effort will be taken to ensure that social distancing measures will be observed, 
but this cannot be guaranteed. 
 
The playground is still planning the final details, but any access will be limited in 
numbers by creating separate play groups, (by age), and restricting access for each 
group to 2 days/week.  
 
No access to the building will be possible for children or parents at any time during 
the day, but suitable WC and washing facilities will be provided along with shade and 
cover and designated spaces for any accidents or injuries to be treated.  
 
Food will be provided each day at the premises. 
 
Each parent will need to complete the Covid-19 Risk Agreement for each child 
before registering their child for access to the playground this summer.  
 
All children must be registered before any access to the playground this 
summer can be permitted.  



Parent/Carer Risk Agreement 
(Summer 2020 - Covid 19 Risk Notice) 

 
 

Child:​ _____________________________ 
(please complete one agreement for each child) 

 
 
Access to Playground 
I understand that by allowing my child access to Grove Adventure Playground at any 
time during the Summer 2020 there may be an additional risk of infection from the 
Coronavirus. I confirm I understand these risks and will not hold the playground 
responsible for any incidence of infection that may occur.  
 
 
Request for Registration 
I wish my child to be considered for registration to the Summer play scheme for 
either free play sessions, structured play sessions or both.  
 
 
 
Signed: _______________________  Print Name: ___________________________ 
 
 
 
 
E-Mail: _______________________  Mobile Number: ________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Date: ________________________ 
 


